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Galloway Township , NJ- Each year the New Jersey Council for Exceptional Children holds a 
conference to support the voice and vision of special education.  This year, six special 
education graduate students from The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey were accepted 
to present their research at the annual conference held on March 18, 2010 at Georgian Court 
University.   




